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R H ENGELKEN, REGIONAL ADMINISTRATOR
REGIGN V 0FFICE OF INSPECTION AND ENFORCEMENT
U S NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
1450 MARIA LANE SUITE 210
WALNUT CREEK CA 94596

DOCKET N0. 50-312
RANCHO SEC0 NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION UNIT I
IE BULLETIN 81-01

The Sacramento Municipal Utility District has reviewed IE Bulletin
No. 81-01, Surveillance of Mechanical Snubbers, dated January 27, 1981.
We have determined that we do not have any mechanical snubbers installed on
safety related systems at Rancho Seco Unit 1 and, therefore, do not intend
to pursue any of the actions requested in this bulletin.
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t ohn J. Mattimoe
Assistant General Manager
and Chief Engineer

Subscribed and sworn to before me this
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